
Jan and Patti’s Updates 

 
Hope this finds all of  you  

staying cool and well! 
 

We Need Your Opinion  
 
Please see below the ideas for possibly replacing the 
fountains between  buildings 2/3 and 4/5. We would 
add benches and make more conversation areas.  
 
Please respond to this email with your thoughts and if 
you like a particular idea let us know. 
 
The Board will be discussing these ideas but they would 
like your input.  



If you like ones of these options please let us know!!  
The Board wants to hear from all of YOU!! 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 


